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M Chairperson and committee members, 

As a lifetime Oregonian, outdoorsman and hunting/fishing license holder for over 60 

years, I consider myself to be one who wants to conserve our wildlife for generations 

to come. To allow the legislature (who likely have no experience in wildlife 

management) to tell State Fish and Wildlife Commission how to do their job makes 

no sense to me. Allow the experts who manage our state's wildlife the discretion to 

do what's best for all fish and wildlife in our state. They will know the consequences 

of any actions taken to manage beaver throughout our state. A "one size fits all" 

approach to manage any animal will never work. 

 

Please vote NO on this bill! 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read my testimony into the record. 


